Fundraising Committee - Report for P&C Meeting, 12 March 2014

Updated events calendar for 2014

Event	Date	Coordinator
Welcome BBQ	7 February	Year 1 volunteer sought as coordinator for next year
Class Parent Welcome	13 March	Antje Hofmann
Mother's Day Stall	9 May	B. M.
		F. S.
		C. H.
		J. DS.
CPR Course	24/25 May	B. T.
80s Party	14 June	G. H.
		J. B.
City to Surf	10 August	Parking: K. J.
Father's Day	5 September	COORDINATOR REQUIRED
Grandparents' Day book sale	TBC	
(school run event)		

Class Parent Welcome

In 2014, the P&C will be able to communicate directly with the class parent to keep them updated with P&C relevant information, as well as requests for volunteer capacity. The class parents are the key information hub for each class and year. The P&C is delighted to host the class parent for a welcome night on 13 March.

New fundraiser: First Aid Course

B. T. kindly offered to run a nationally accredited First Aid course as a fundraiser for the P&C's benefit. A pilot event is being set up for 24 and 25 May (weekend), please watch for further information and booking options. If the pilot is well received, it is planned to run these courses several times a year, with a view to offering them to members of the broader community as well as parents.

80s Party

G. H. and J. B. are coordinating the 80s Party (formerly known as Trivia Night) on 14 June, which is the main fundraising event for the year. All volunteer capacity is greatly appreciated, please contact Georgie Howard, Justine Bennett, or email fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au if you would like to become involved.

Father's Day

We are still looking for an event coordinator for Father's Day. Last year we organised a basketball shoot-out and morning tea for the Dads which was very popular and a lot of fun for the kids and families as well. If you would like to be involved, please contact fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au

Grants discovery and applications

G. P. has kindly offered her expertise in the area of educational grant research to look into ways in which we can tap into the range of government and non-government grant funds available. She is working closely with the principal and P&C executive to define areas of interest and applicable grants.

Kiss and Go Sign

T. V. is kindly organising two smaller replacement signs to go up on the fence in the no parking area. They are in print and should be available to go up shortly.

Next Fundraising Committee Meeting

To be determined.

Antje Hofmann
On behalf of the BBPS P&C Fundraising Committee